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C-4, Janak Puri, New Delhi-110 058 
 
 

Dated: 04.04.2018 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

It is to inform all the students of final year of Maharaja Surajmal Institute of Technology that due 

to placement activity on 5th April 2018 at MSIT, the sessional exam scheduled on 5th April 2018 

is postponed and will now be held on Monday, 9th April 2018. 

The timing of the exam will remain unchanged. 

 

(Dr. K. P. Chaudhary) 

Director-MSIT 
 

 


